
Dear Sir/Madam:
I’m excited to share with you an opportunity to expand your  
network and support a great cause “improving quality of life  
for children and adults with complex medical needs and  
disabilities.” On Thursday, May 11, 2023, our organization will 
host its 5th CenterFlix Gala Fundraiser in recognition of The  
Coordinating Center’s 40th Anniversary! We are very excited to 
hold this event in person at the American Visionary Art Museum 
in Baltimore. 100% of net proceeds benefit our clients directly 
through our Family Resource Fund!

“Thank you for all your help. 
If it wasn’t for you, I wouldn’t 
have been able to get my  
medication. I would be in a 
hospital, nursing home or 
worse. ” – Colleen

“Thank you so much for  
funding the transit system on 
Alex’s wheelchair. Without 
this, Alex would not be able to 
do his two favorite things—
ride the bus and go to school. 
We thank you.”  
– Alex’s Family

“We would love to thank  
you for our beautiful new 
Hoyer lift. We cannot thank 
you enough for your  
thoughtfulness. It’s such a 
blessing to us.” – Alexus

“Without the Family Resource
Fund, I am not sure when 
my son would have gotten the 
dental treatment he needed. I 
have been unable to work for 
a while and barely making it 
with the money I receive. So,  
I am extremely grateful.”  
- Elizabeth

Will you help us raise critical dollars for our Family Resource 
Fund by donating a prize to our auction or raffle?

The mission of The Coordinating Center is to partner with people  
of all ages and abilities and those who support them in the  
community to achieve their aspirations for independence, health 
and meaningful community life. Since 1983,we have been  
committed to full community inclusion for people with disabilities. 
Today, we support more than 9,200 children and adults with  
disabilities across the state of Maryland. The majority of our clients 
have very low incomes and rely heavily on Medicaid and other 
public programs for support. The Coordinating Center helps clients 
afford critical items that they cannot live without, and other  
resources that help improve a person’s quality of life. We are able 
to do this through our Family Resource Fund.
Enclosed is information about The Coordinating Center, and  
our upcoming event. I hope you will join me in supporting the  
disability community by donating an auction prize. For more  
information you can contact me at 410-987-1048 ext. 2350 or  
rdain@coordinatingcenter.org.

Sincerely,

Renée Dain
Sr. Vice President, Strategic Partnerships & External Affairs



Raffle & Auction Sponsorship

Join The Coordinating Center for our 40th Anniversary, as we celebrate the lives  
of people with disabilities and complex needs through music, film and the arts. 100%  
of the proceeds benefit The Center's Family Resource Fund, which supports children  

and adults with disabilities and complex medical and social needs.

Featuring:

Cocktail Reception 
Live Music 

Auction and Raffles 
Inspirational Films about People with Disabilities and Complex Needs Presentation of The 

Center's 2nd Disability Advocacy Award
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Sponsorships Benefit People with Disabilities and Complex Needs  
Your contribution truly makes a difference! When a person is in need of financial assistance, 
our highly skilled coordinators seek low- to no-cost resources to meet the need. The  
Coordinating Center’s Family Resource Fund is used only as a last resort when no other  
support is available. With more than 9,200 clients served year round, it is critical that we 
grow the Family Resource Fund. This Fund provides vital services and supports, such as 
adaptive/medical equipment, dental/vision care, pharmacy/medical supplies, assistive  
technology, respite, summer camp, housing assistance, and help with home repairs and  
modifications and other services to support independence.  

 Thursday, May 11, 2023 І 6:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.

Proceeds benefit The Center’s Family Resource Fund 



•	 The mission of The Center is to partner with people of 
all ages and abilities and those who support them in the 
community to achieve their aspirations for independence, 
health and meaningful community life.

•	 Since 1983, The Center has provided community-based 
care coordination services for individuals with disabilities 
and the most complex health care needs

•	 Working largely with low-income individuals and who 
are high users of health care services, The Center  
provides care coordination to more than 9,200  
individuals across the state of Maryland and works with 
multiple public and health care agencies to achieve better 
outcomes for individuals.

About The Coordinating Center:
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Our Reach

2,500 social 
media  

followers

Our Experience

Maximizing  
independence

Promoting  
self-management skills

Supporting consumer 
choice

Improving population 
health

Delivering person- and 
family-centered care

39 Years of Service,  
supporting people of all 
ages and abilities

Addressing housing  
instability and striving to  
eliminate homelessness

Promoting health equity 
and addressing social  
determinants of health 

Impacting  
over 9,200  

lives  
every year

26,685  
Baltimore  
Business  
Journal  
readers

30,000 
 website  
visitors

200+  
CenterFlix  
attendees

4000+  
e-newsletter  
subscribers

300  
Coworkers



Company agrees to donate to The  
Coordinating Center prize valued at 

$100 or more for CenterFlix  
on March 11, 2023

Raffle & Auction 
Contribution

Raffle Contribution:

Item Description

Estimated Value

The Coordinating Center’s Tax ID #: 52‐1318341
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Contributor will receive:
•	 Company name or logo placed on CenterFlix 

event materials (e.g., signage, program)
•	 Recognition on The Coordinating Center's 

website and social media

Our Reach

Contact Information:

Company

Responsible Party

Title

Phone Number

Email

Website

For questions, please contact  
Heidi Falter at: 
410‐987‐1048, ext. 3540

Signature:

Date:

Raffle/Auction Prize Mailing Instructions:  
Items may be mailed or emailed to The  
Coordinating Center to the attention of  
Heidi Falter 
8531 Veterans Highway, 3rd Floor 
Millersville, MD 21108
hfalter@coordinatingcenter.org

Apply online by  
scanning:

Send to Heidi by March 17th


